
 

 

Arrangements for Book Collection  
 Monday 11 January 2021 

 

 

 
Please Note: 

 
1. There are two collection points.  The boys’ collection is at the main reception 

door & the girls’ is at the entrance the girls’ use in the morning.  The books will 
be placed on the table outside the entrance door for you.  No entry into the 
schools.  
 

2. Please try your best to stick to your surname slot.  
 

3. It is VITAL you wear a mask & keep 2 metres between adults. Avoid gathering 
in groups inside or outside the school grounds. 
 

4. Main focus of learning over the next few weeks will be Irish, English & Maths. 
Not all books will be going home & pencil cases will be left in school for our 
return.  

St John the Baptist Girls Primary School 
St John the Baptist Boys National School  

062-61833 
reception@cashelprimaryschools.ie 

AFTERNOON 
 

COLLECTION ONE 2.30-4pm  
Surnames A-L 

 
COLLECTION TWO 4-5.30pm 

Surnames M-Z 

EVENING  
 

COLLECTION THREE 6-7pm 
Surnames A-L 

 
COLLECTION FOUR 7-8pm  

Surnames M-Z 


